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NKADD Board of Directors,

The new year is off and running. We closed out year-end payroll items. We have
hired a new Senior Accountant, Scott Baxley. He has over a decade of not-for-
profit and governmental experience. I am thrilled to have him join our team. I had
the opportunity to attend the annual SERDI conference in Greenville, SC and I am
eager to apply what I learned.

Chris Korba
Director of Finance and Administration
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Accounts Payable 
Balance of
$964,006

(A 166% increase from last
December)
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Through 12/31/24 NKADD has a
revenue of $23,828,553 Which is
74% of our expected revenue.

State Funds 60.0%
Federal Funds 16.1%
Other Funds 19.5%
Local Funds 4.4%

Revenues and expenses are pacing ahead of our FY25 budget
amounts. When comparing our figures to this time last year,
December sees a 31% increase in revenues and a 30% increase in
expenses.

Cash Balance 
of  

$5,512,070
(An 42% increase from last

December)

December 2024

Accounts Receivable
Balance of
$2,819,161

(A 1% increase from last
December)

Interest Earned
Balance of

$85,265
(A 153% increase from last

December)





THANK
YOU
For questions regarding the monthly
financials, please contact Chris Korba,
Director of Finance and administration at
chris.korba@nkadd.org or at 859-283-8160.

NKADD
22 Spiral Drive

Florence, KY 41042
859-283-1855

www.nkadd.org


